From: Richard Dobson

Sent: Thursday, 10 January 2013 9:50 AM

To: Electoral Reform

Subject: Ending Compulsory Voting

Dear Sir/Madam,

I would like to register I support for the idea of ending compulsory voting and restoring freedom and liberty to our electoral processes in Queensland.

The main opposition to this proposal only comes from left-wing Labor supporters, because they know that they could never win an election if they couldn't really on the forced votes of disinterested people to get in.

But the way I feel about it, if they can't win without really on forcing people to vote who otherwise wouldn't, then they don't deserve to be in power, and thus the proposal should not be opposed in my opinion.

sincerely

Richard Dobson